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Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As our final half term in school continues I would like to update you on some events. Due to 

the continuation of Covid-19 restrictions any events held will sadly be without an audience 

this year.  

 

Transition Days 

Our current YR and Y1 children will have the opportunity to visit their new classrooms and 

teachers for part of the morning on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd July. Unfortunately, our Y2s 

will not be able to visit Cromer Junior School on these days but instead will be invited at a 

different point. This is due to the Covid restrictions not allowing bubbles to mix for 

transition into high School, this then has an effect on Cromer Junior School followed by 

ourselves.  

 

Staying Healthy Week 

The week beginning 12th July will be our Staying healthy week where children will focus on 

leading healthy lives. The week will begin with a sponsored Fun Run on Monday 12th July where 

children may wear their Pajamas to school (with footwear appropriate for running). The 

children will also have a picnic lunch on this day provided by the kitchen.  We are hoping to 

raise funds for additional books for our library and classes as well as making a contribution 

towards ‘Winston’s Wish’ a charity supporting children who have experienced bereavement.   

 

Sports Day will also be included in this week and although parents are unable to be invited we 

will be adding highlights to Tapestry. Children will participate on their normal PE day, please 

ensure they have sun hats and sun cream applied in the event of warm weather.  

 

 

FOSPIN’s Events 

The Friends of Suffield Park Infant and Nursery school will be holding a mufti day on Friday 

9th July. It would be wonderful if children could give a £1 donation for this event. FOSPINs 

will also be holding a Summer themed colouring competition with a £1 entry fee.  
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End of term 

 

The last day at school for children this term is Wednesday 21st July. Term dates for our 

school next year are as follows: 

 

 
 

 

We are very much hoping that an easing of restrictions over the Summer period will lead to a 

more normal school life. We are hoping that all year groups will return to an 8:55am start of 

school day in the new school year. I will update you on this as soon as I am able. 

 

 

Many thanks to all the parents who have continued to support the school. We know that Covid 

19 procedures can lead to frustrations and appreciate your understanding to allow us to 

continue to operate safely and support our school community. Since returning to school your 

children have continued to impress us with their progress, resilience and positive attitude to 

their learning. We are very proud of them.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 

 


